
 

 

 

 
  

  

Robins Class  

Year 1/2 have come to 

the end of their first 

Forest School block this 

year and have loved every 

minute! 

Wren Class  

The class have been 

focussing on the 

changing seasons to 

finish the half term. 

We can wait to see 

the bulbs they have 

planted appear in 

the Spring! 

14th October 2022 The Blue Bulletin 

 X` 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to all the parents and carers who attended 

the Harvest Service and for your very generous 

donations. It’s always a wonderful service even with its 

hiccups! 

There are extra PE t-shirts available to purchase AFTER 

HALF-TERM using Parent Pay if any families would like 

a second one.  

We hope you all have a very restful half term! 

Mrs Knox and Mrs Applebee 

Anti-Bullying 

As you may be aware, we renewed our Anti-Bullying 

Policy as a school last year. We have a zero-tolerance 

approach to bullying and have very clear definitions of 

what classes as bulling and the frequency of incidents. 

Since we have come back to school, we have refreshed 

these messages with the children and have two mantras 

about bullying so that it is put a stop to. 

Bullying is an action that happens Several Times On 

Purpose.  

To protect others and ourselves we must Start Telling 

Other People. 

We have also talked about the term bystanders with the 

children. 

Please click on the link to find our most up to date policy 

on the school website.  

 

Osprey Class 

The children made Leonardo Da Vinci inspired masks and the children 

produced some wonderful art inspired by Da Vinci and our other 

artist Paul Klee.  

 

Starling Class  

The class have 

finished this 

half term 

learning with 

making Cave 

Art using a 

range of media. 

Red Kite Class  

The year 6 children have made some fantastic 

propaganda posters to finish their learning on WW2. 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/richard-hill-church-of-england-primary-school/UploadedDocument/32ce0365-5a56-4c57-b064-31c7b83d9ab7/positive-learning-policy-march-behaviour-2022.pdf


 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

14th October – Children finish for half term 

24th October – Children return to school 

28th October – PTFA meeting 

4th November – Fireworks Night 

7th November – Coffee Morning (date change 

from previous bulletins) 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING – Always our main priority 

Our school staff have had their annual safeguarding 

training and we have Designated Safeguarding Leads in 

School. Please come to us if you have a concern at any 

point. 

Do you have a concern about the well being of a child in school? 

Please speak to a DSLs or a member of staff in school. 

Useful contact details: 

NSPCC -0808 800 5000 

Childline -0800 111 

Non-emergency number for the police 0116 222 2222 

Christian Distinctiveness 
This year for the first time we have a Junior Ethos 

Committee in school. They will be working on a 

Richard Hill Prayer Book and developing a new 

school prayer with the help of Mike, our developing 

faith minister. The Junior Ethos Committee will also 

be working with the Bishops Youth Council this 

year. 


